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Paul Foley

From: Grunden Family [srsgrunden@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2011 12:13 PM
To: foley@mvcommission.org
Subject: the roundabout

I think this is one bit of MV ambience that needs to change.  This used to 
be a major accident intersection.  The 4-way stops have helped a great deal 
and the roundabout will improve it some more.  I am in favor of the project. 
Sharry 
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